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Dear Resurrection Community,

I hope that your summer is off to a great and relaxing start! We have important information that we
wish to share with you as we prepare to welcome you and your family to the 2021-2022 school year.
Each new academic year brings the same mixture of ideas: hope in a fresh start, renewal of
established commitments, and confidence in the possibility of the future.

In my twenty-plus years in Catholic education, from my days in high school to my current
experience as the school president, I have seen the transformative power of the Gospel in all aspects
of life, especially when it takes hold in the community. Catholic schools are a community and at Res,
our focus is on the holistic development of the God-given talents of our young women. In a world
that is often chaotic, broken, and seemingly directionless, our refuge is in Christ and in His presence
among us in the various relationships that we experience. It is from that platform that we must
operate.

As parents, our Church teaches us that you are the first and primary teachers of your daughters. As
your principal, I am honored and humbled that you entrust that education to us, and I assure you
that the responsibility that comes with your trust is paramount in all of the decisions made by my
office, administrators, and faculty. I eagerly look forward to working together to help our girls to be
all that God has created them to be. I ask that you continue to hold our community in prayer as we
undertake the collective vocation of Catholic education! Ilook forward to meeting each of you in a
variety of ways available to us in the upcoming weeks and months.

If you have any questions regarding the submission of forms, please contact Ms. Mary Kaye Ulczak,
Registrar, at Mulczak@reshs.org. For questions related to summer reading or general academics,
please contact Mr. Joe Lascon, Assistant Principal for Instruction, Technology & Assessment, at
Jlascon@reshs.org. For all other questions, please contact the main office, 773.775.6616.

More detailed information on the events contained in this mailing will be communicated, via email
and our website, once we finalize the details which are still in the works. We look forward to our
partnership in the education and formation of your daughter! Have a safe and joyful summer and we
look forward to meeting you and your daughter in August.

In Charity and Truth, I remain yours,
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Dr. Richard Piwowarski
President



